Frank Vera

From: Jenkins, Michael Civ USAF AFOSI AFOSI/XILI <Michael.Jenkins.ctr@ogn.af.mil>
Sent: Wednesday, February 29, 2012 9:04 AM

To: Frank Vera

Subject: RE: AFOSI 2012-FOIA-00156

Our policy is to get a LOA out to all of our customers within 20 days but unfortunately we didn't accomplish one for you
and it was due to an oversight on our behalf.

Mike Jenkins

From: Frank Ver

Sent: Wednesday, February 29, 2012 11:47 AM
To: Jenkins, Michael Civ USAF AFOSI AFOSI/XILI
Subject: RE: AFOSI 2012-FOIA-00156

| filed a FOIA Request for the OSI Investigation into CBRN - George AFB dated 3 January 2012 | received a FOIA response
for the OSI Investigation dated 10 February 2012

What | did not receive is the "FOIA Acknowledgement Letter" that assigns the FOIA case number and gives an estimated
date of completion.

Thank you,
Frank

From: Jenkins, Michael Civ USAF AFOSI AFOSI/XILI [mailto:Michael.Jenkins.ctr@ogn.af.mil]
Sent: Wednesday, February 29, 2012 6:42 AM

To: Frank Vera

Subject: RE: AFOSI 2012-FOIA-00156

Sir, if I'm not mistaken we only sent you a "no records" response.

Mike Jenkins

From: Frank Vera

Sent: Wednesday, February 29, 2012 9:23 AM
To: Jenkins, Michael Civ USAF AFOSI AFOSI/XILI
Subject: RE: AFOSI 2012-FOIA-00156

Do you have a copy of the FOIA Acknowledgement Letter? If so could you please send me a copy?
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Thank you,

Frank

From: Jenkins, Michael Civ USAF AFOSI AFOSI/XILI [mailto:Michael.Jenkins.ctr@ogn.af.mil]
Sent: Wednesday, February 29, 2012 5:01 AM

To: Frank Vera

Subject: RE: AFOSI 2012-FOIA-00156

Our fax number is (571) 305-8229 or you send the appeal directly to me via e-mail if you like. Your appeal should have a
signature on it so it might be best to fax it.

Mike Jenkins

From: Frank Vera

Sent: Tuesday, February 28, 2012 11:01 PM
To: Jenkins, Michael Civ USAF AFOSI AFOSI/XILI
Subject: RE: AFOSI 2012-FOIA-00156

Mr Jenkins,

Would you please provide the fax number and email address for filing a FOIA appeal?

Thank you,

Frank Vera

"If you interpret this response as an adverse action, you may appeal it to the Secretary of the Air Force and it must be
postmarked within 60 days from the date of this letter. Include in the appeal your reasons for reconsideration, and
attach a copy of this letter. Address your letter as

follows:

Secretary of the Air Force



Thru: AFOSIIXILI
Attn: FOIA Section
27130 Telegraph Rd.

Quantico, VA. 22134"

From: Jenkins, Michael Civ USAF AFOSI AFOSI/XILI [mailto:Michael.Jenkins.ctr@ogn.af.mil]
Sent: Friday, February 24, 2012 11:35 AM

To:
Subject: AFOSI 2012-FOIA-00156

Good Afternoon Sir

Ms. Warren advised me that you were not in receipt of the letter we mailed to you. Accordingly, I'm providing you a
copy of our official response letter.

MICHAEL JENKINS, GS-12, DAF

HQ AFOSI Information Release Branch

This electronic transmission may contain FOF OFFICIAL USE ONLY (FOUQ) information that must be protected under the
Privacy Act of 1974 (see DoDr

5400.11 and AFI 33-332) and records not releasable to the general public under the Freedom of Information Act, Title 5,
United States Code, Section 552b (see DoDr 5400.7 and AFMAN 33-302). Do not release outside of DOD channels
without the consent of the originator's office. If you received this message in error, please notify me and delete all
copies of the message.





